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           April 1st, 2020 
Good afternoon, 
 
As we welcome April and the spring weather that goes along with it, we want to say how much 
we miss your kids! Thank you for all the help and support you’re providing at home.   
 
We are in unprecedented times but are all still here to support you. If you need help supporting 
your students academically, please reach out to their teacher(s). Ensure that your child is 
checking Teams daily for their materials. As this closure continues, we will be teaching new 
material, so it is very important that your student is following along online. Paper copies are 
available upon request. 
 
Spring Break is cancelled next week per new orders from the Governor. Your students should 
continue to log on to their Teams page and complete assignments. 
 
Our Second Trimester ended March 13th, and report cards were mailed out last week. Please 
contact the school at (607) 565-8101 if you have any questions or did not receive it.  
 
Mr. Witman and Ms. Belile are still available to provide support to students, they can be reached 
at dwitman@gstboces.org and ebelile@gstboces.org. Additionally, there are still outside of 
school supports available to students and their families, a flyer with that information is included.  
 
Waverly Central School District is still handing out meals while our building is closed. Every 
weekday any children in your house 18 and younger can get lunch for that day and breakfast for 
the next morning. Our app and website have all information regarding that. 
 
There is a flyer included from GST BOCES, it is their monthly Newsletter on Digital 
Citizenship. We encourage you to check it out and encourage your child to be a good digital 
citizen. In the current digital age, it is important that our students are being safe online. 
 
There is also a new Waverly Middle School Counseling Web Page, please take some time to 
check it out. http://v2.toolboxpro.org/classrooms/template.cfm?ID=6733&P=0 
 
Spring sports are still on pause now. We will send out information when we know what is 
happening moving forwards. 
 
We are additionally looking to put together some streamed events so please be on the lookout for 
information regarding what exactly we have in store soon! 
 
Thank you for your assistance and support in adapting to this digital learning style, we really 
appreciate everything you do, and we hope to see your students soon. 
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